Newsletter Preview for August 30, 2018 Construction Update

aple Plain

Minnesota

Here's your weekly construction update. Have a fun and safe Labor Day weekend!
Howard Avenue and Independence Street:
Construction crews will not be working Friday, August 31 or Monday, September 3.

Week of September 3rd Schedule*-

e Monday (September 3) - The construction crew will not be working.

¢ Tuesday & Wednesday (September 4 & 5) - The contractor will be working on sanitary sewer on Howard
north of Independence Street.

e Thursday & Friday (September 6 & 7)- The contractor will start working on watermain on Howard Ave. They
are going to start at Main St. E. and work their way north similar to the sanitary sewer

*Due to the rain this past week, crews will be working on items from last week during the first part of the week.

Parkview Road and Maple Ridge Drive:

No additional updates at this time.

Construction Contacts- New Construction Supervisor:
Adam has left his position with Stantec for another opportunity. Tanner is his replacement.

For any non-emergency type questions or concerns, please feel free to contact City Engineering staff using the
information below.

Adam-Martinsen-Gonstruction-Superviser—654-2472273 Tanner Bakke, Construction Supervisor - 320-367-4537
Dan Boyum, City Engineer - 651-604-4829
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